Stewardship Message
We Are Family
To the church of God that is in Corinth…together with all those who in every place call on the name of our Lord Jesus Christ.

I Corinthians 1:1-7

When Hurricane Katrina devastated the Gulf Coast, our partner church in Mozambique sent a financial contribution to the UCC to help the people affected by the flooding. You see the people there knew about floods and the damage they could do, and they understood that we are one family in Christ. So, despite the limited resources of their churches, they wanted to send whatever help they could.

The first Sunday of October is World Communion Sunday. The third Sunday in October is Children’s Sabbath and the fourth falls this year on United Nations Day. This whole month reminds us that we are not alone in our individual congregations, nor are we alone as American Christians. We are part of a family that, from its very beginnings, included people of many nations, ethnicities and languages. The apostle Paul regularly reminded the churches of their connections with other churches, and he also asked them for financial contributions to help the struggling mother church in Jerusalem.

All of us are one in Christ Jesus. We learn from one another, we rejoice with one another and we mourn with one another. We share our resources of imagination, of skills, of time, and of money with one another across the worldwide Christian community. Thanks be to God for our family in Christ!

Rochelle A. Stackhouse is the Senior Minister of The Church of the Redeemer, United Church of Christ, New Haven Connecticut. 
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God is still speaking,
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This resource is a free service and is made possible by your gifts to Our Church's Wider Mission.
